Beth Tipton

From:

Frankies Taxis Teignbridge

Sent:

30 August 2023 13:51

To:

Ext Mail: Licensing

Subject:

Committee Request - FS-Case-543092187

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

Good afternoon,

Please may we request a committee meeting for this application.

This vehicle has previously been licensed under Torbay Council and has been consistently passing the tests to renew it's license.

It has a good amount of miles on it considering it's usage in the trade.

We believe that adding another vehicle of this size to the area would be beneficial to the area as there are a high demand for transporting larger groups.

As the owner of the vehicle lives in the Teignmouth area, we feel it will help with the constant demand for more carriages over in this direction.